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Thank you

The growing occupational health and well-being transformation group meeting 
was held on 17th November. During this, there were group activities on the digital 
solution for the service and developing occupational health staff’s clinical and 
leadership skills. Below is a diagram of leadership showing the model we would like 
to introduce. 

 

NHS England and Improvement is committed to investing in developing the 
leadership and improvement skills and confidence of NHS employed OH people, 
and everyone can pick the development opportunity that’s right for them. For more 
information please follow this link.

Four task and finish groups on the core areas of the project have been established 
and the first monthly virtual meetings are set on 17th December (service model and 
digital solutions) and 21st December (career pathway and HWB).  

Developing an IT specification for the digital solution has been commissioned to an 
external company in order to ensure a transparent process around the procurement 
of the system.

The winner for the 
best logo design 
which will be used 
for the Growing 
OH and Wellbeing 
branding is: 

Thank you all who joined us for the virtual Q&A session on 22nd November. We will 
host another in the next quarter in March 2022. 

We want to take the opportunity and thank you all for your effort and 
cooperation with this project and supporting us in any possible way. We are 
looking forward to working with you all in 2022. We wish you and your loved 
ones a Happy Holiday and a joyful New Year!
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